
 

An Educational visit to “Securities and Exchange Board of India (SEBI)” 

6th January, 2020 

 

Centre for Skill Development (CSD) of SLC organized an educational visit to Securities & Exchange Board of 

India (SEBI) on 6th January, 2020 where 60 students of college experienced the work environment in SEBI. The 

visit was supervised by Dr. Kavita Arora (Convenor) & Mohd Sajid (faculty member of CSD). The visit was 

organized for the students Certificate Course in “Mastering the Stock Market” in Collaboration with BSE Institute. 

 The visit was focused on enhancing skills and inculcating financial awareness among the youth. The students and 

faculty members started their journey from the college campus around 10:00 am. After reaching the SEBI office the 

team gathered in a seminar room. The officials of SEBI conducted an enriching session for the students. They 

explained the functioning and role of SEBI. Various cases of SEBI were explained by them and how SEBI is 

different from BSE. Sometimes students are not well aware about the functioning of both the institutes at 

graduation level. At the end of the interactive session certificates were also given by SEBI to the participants 

followed by light refreshment. 

 The visit proved to be fruitful for those students who were already pursuing the certificate course in stock market 

and wanted to pursue their career in stock market. 

 

 

 

 


